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5206 Riverfront Pl
Weston WI 54476-1522

November 24, 2020

Marla Sepnafski

Tom Bobrofski

Wisconsin Valley Library Service
300 N 1st St

Wausau WI 54403

Marla and Tom,

As you know, a new endeavor has taken me to Ohio where I expect to study philosophy
until 2025 and to teach in higher education thereafter. Sadly I must therefore resign from
the board of trustees at this time.

Leaving a fine organization like WVLS is difficult, as all such farewells tend to be. I have
very much enjoyed my time on the board, both its business and the chance conversations

with its members. Fond memories will long endure.

Please pass on my good wishes to the board, and to both of you I especially wish all the
best in the years to come.

Sincerely,

f

Tyson Cain
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